
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VETERANS RESOURCE CENTER OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, November 15th, 2017, 2pm 

3637 Canyon Crest Drive, Bannockburn H-108, 

Riverside, CA, 92521, (Map)  

Dear Community Friends, 

Allow me the pleasure of inviting you to the grand opening and dedication ceremony of the Veteran 
Resource Center at UC Riverside. These new premises will be the offices from which we will serve 

student veterans and their families. Your attendance would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Refreshments will be served at 2:00 PM, following a brief speech from Mayor Bailey and our Student 
Veteran Organization President, Rey Ruiz. The event will be held at Bannockburn H-108 courtyard. 

Please RSVP by emailing tamarat@ucr.edu no later than November 13. We hope to see you there. 

                        Best regards, 

                                                                       Tami Thacker 
                             Veteran Services Coordinator
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